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New Professorship at the Department of Biomedicine, Aarhus
University

As of 1*'February 2015, Robert A. Fenton was appointed Professor
in Molecular Cell Biology at the Department of Biomedicine,
Aarhus University.

On Tuesday 6™ of October 2015 at 2.00 p.m Robert A. Fenton
will give a combined departmental seminar and inaugural
lecture entitled:

” From proteome to protein:
Unravelling the complexity of protein post-translational
modification’s in kidney function ”

The lecture will take place in the Large Auditorium, Biomedicin
South, Building 1232.

The lecture will be followed by an informal reception in Build-
ing 1233, Biomedicine South.

Best regards,
~

Allan Fly\bjerg
Dean

Link to map: http://www.au.dk/en/about/organisation/find-
au/buildingmap/



